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Carpool Exiting Procedures
• Walker Pick up for Kindergarten, 1st, & 2nd Grade (Jaguar Drive)

– Kinder students will be dismissed on the East side of the building by the cafeteria. 

– 1st & 2nd grade students will be dismissed through the north entrance on Jaguar Drive and 
will walk to pick-up area on the far east side (by the trees) followed by second grade. 

• Car route for picking up Kinder, 1st, & 2nd Grade (Jaguar Drive)

– We ask parents to stay in vehicles; teachers will be loading students in cars from two 
lanes.

– There will be two carpool lanes for pick up.

– When exiting K, 1st, & 2nd carpool please merge to one lane to make a RIGHT turn only on 
to Jaguar Drive.

• Car route for picking up 3rd, 4th, & 5th Grade (Roadster Drive)

– Students will be coming out the north and west side entrance doors on Roadster Drive.

– There will be two carpool lanes for pick up.  

– When exiting 3rd, 4th, & 5th carpool please merge to one lane to make a RIGHT turn only on 
to Roadster Drive.

• Daycare buses will line-up outside the dumpsters.



Safety Reminders

• Vehicles may not be left unattended in the carpool lanes, bus lane or by the dumpsters.

• Please do not get out of your vehicle in traffic lanes to converse with other parents or staff 

members during our peak traffic times.

• Students may not cross lanes of traffic.  All students must be loaded off of a curb or walked to 

the car by a teacher.

• If you are picking up a child in a carpool lane, please form a two lines.  Also, when possible, 

please move up with the flow of traffic.  For safety reasons, we do not want cars entering the 

carpool lane and pulling in front of other cars.

• If for any reasons you need to enter the building, please park in the parking lot on the west 

side of the building.  We also ask that you go through the office and pick-up a visitor’s sticker. 

• If you are picking up both older and younger children in the carpool lane, the older child will 

pick up the younger child and take them to be dismissed with the older child’s class.

• Important:  Please do not block cars from moving up in the carpool lane.  Safety is our 

number one priority and we need everyone’s help in providing a safe environment for our 
students.  



Bus Procedures
• Monday, August 22nd – Friday, August 26th

– 4th grade bus riders take their backpack with them to specials

– 2:50 bell all bus riders will meet in the library

– Mrs. Jennings will check students and walk them to POD 1

• Starting Tuesday, September 6th

– All bus students will leave the classroom/specials at the 2:50 bell.  

– 4th grade students will leave special classes with backpack and walk to POD 1

– All bus riders will walk to there assigned location in POD 1 where an assigned 

teacher will be on duty.

• Students will load the bus at 2:55.

• 1st Nine Weeks

– Older sibling will walk and pick up younger sibling(s) then escort them back to 

their classroom for dismissal

• 2nd, 3rd, & 4th Nine Weeks

– Younger siblings will walk to older siblings classroom on their own

Sibling Dismissal


